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Dear resident, 
 
The City of Vaughan is undertaking culvert replacement work on Millwood Parkway. These enhancements 
support the City’s continued commitment to ensuring the long-term sustainability of municipal infrastructure. 
 

Construction scope  
The scope of work includes the removal and replacement of the culvert along Millwood Parkway, north of Major 
Mackenzie Drive. 
 
Construction also includes the removal and replacement of the asphalt and granular road structure, foundation, 
backfill, cover, installation of rock protection and more. 
 
To safely complete the work, lane closures will be required on Millwood Parkway. Access to residences will 
remain available at all times. 

Construction timelines 
Construction is scheduled to begin in August 2024 and is 
anticipated to be complete by the end of October 2024. 
 
Contractor: Alliance Verdi Civil Inc. 
 
 

Contact 
Infrastructure Delivery department 
905-832-2281, ext. 8917 
infrastructure.delivery@vaughan.ca 
vaughan.ca/InfrastructureProjects 
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